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PROFIT GUIDANCE FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 30 JUNE 2024 

 

The board of directors (“Board”) of Alliance Healthcare Group Limited (the “Company” and together 

with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to announce that, based on a preliminary review of the 

Group’s unaudited financial results for the financial year ended 30 June 2024 (“FY2024”), the Group is 

expected to report a lower profit for FY2024 as compared to the financial year ended 30 June 2023.  

The Group's anticipated decline in profit for FY2024 was primarily due to the operating expenses 

incurred for our recently established medical centre and medical aesthetic clinic, as well as losses 

incurred for our latest business segment, the mobile and digital health segment. Since these new 

facilities and business are still in the early stages of operation and growth, it will take some time for 

them to become profitable.  

The Group is in the process of finalising its unaudited financial results for FY2024 and will provide 

further details of the Group’s performance when it releases the financial results on or before 29 August 

2024.  

 

 

By Order of the Board 
 
Dr Barry Thng Lip Mong 
Executive Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
 
23 August 2024 
 

 
This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, RHB Bank Berhad, through its 
Singapore branch (the "Sponsor") in accordance with Rule 226(2)(b) of the Catalist Rules. This 
announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements 
or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement. The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr 
Alvin Soh, Head, Corporate Finance, RHB Bank Berhad, Singapore branch, at 90 Cecil Street, #03-00 
Singapore 069531, Telephone: +65 6320 0627. 


